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Comments: I am urging you to deny permits for the proposed Perpetua gold mine near the River Of No Return

Wilderness.  This mine would have toxic effects on the land and threaten the waters of forks of the Salmon River,

endangering fish and wildlife.  It would use much water and create a toxic tailings dam.  There would be

increased sediment pollution of the waters, and noise pollution for miles.  There would be expanded roads and

noise.  This is the opposite of what is needed:  restoration and protection of the area.  The permit should be

denied and cleanup from the effects of the previous mine required and funded.  Thank you.

O.D.


